
From: Carol Murphy  
Sent: 26 July 2023 10:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2510/P & L 
 
I have worked in Bloomsbury for nearly 30 years during which time it's 
character has been systematically eroded by corporate commercial concerns. It 
has lost countless independent businesses and is becoming characterless city 
sprawl.  It is the home of the British Museum and in visitors to that attraction 
alone earns it's keep. The last thing needed is another office block (there are 
hundreds of empty offices within walking distance) - especially as the proposal 
makes little or no effort to conform to the now pressing needs against climate 
change. Stop thinking about today's money - guard against tomorrow's 
rubbish.  
 


